Gary L. Sieb

From: Jason Rose <jason@jrosearchitect.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 9:13 AM RECEIVED
To: Matt Steer

Cc: Gary L. Sieb; mh.company4@gmail.com MAY 14 2015
Subject: 560 South Coppell Road Live Woork Lofts

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Planning Department,

We have tentatively reached an oral agreement with our neighbor to the South Amanda VanHousen. However, we need
to table our project an additional time in order to put it in writing and so that everyone is happy and secure with it.

Respectfully,

Jason Rose

J Rose Archvitecture @

(214) 454-7895 Cell
(972) 534-1850 Fax
www.jrosearchitect.com
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